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Email: mtw-tr.foiadmin@nhs.net 
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Freedom of Information Act 2000 
 
I am writing in response to your request for information made under the 
Freedom of Information Act 2000 in relation to FGM. 
 
You asked: 
Please may you tell me how many patients with FGM were treated by the 
Trust in 2014, 2015, 2016, 2017, 2018? 
 
Trust response: 
Under Section 21 of the Act we are not required to provide information in 
response to a request if the information is already reasonably accessible to 
you.  The information you requested is available from the trust website using 
the following link: 
http://www.mtw.nhs.uk/wp-content/uploads/2017/04/FGM-C-2013-2016.pdf  
 
Maidstone and Tunbridge Wells NHS Trust do not treat female patients in 
connection to, relating to or as a result of FGM. 
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